
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 12:10:12 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 6:47 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Lori Howes

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I am retired, and on a fixed income. I also have elderly parents living with me that require more regulated daily
temperatures than I do, for example, more heat in winter during the day.
Because of this, I can't turn down my thermostat during the day like I used to, or keep it lower at any time. I keep it
at 22° during the day and 16° at night. They already use space heaters to augment the heat (which I also pay the
electricity for), and have blankets on all the couches.
My attic has ample insulation, and my windows are double glazed.
How will Enbridge Gas help me to afford these increased rates?

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




